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MEETING WITH PREMIERS

The specia- meeting with Premiers suggested for early

February wi'll be held in Canberra on Friday, 19 February.

I have written to Premiers today suggesting, that in view

of the importance of wages and industrial relations matters

for the Australian economy, there should be a substantial

discussion at the meeting on these matters.
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